
From: Abdus Samad [mailto:abdus@newmarketchamber.ca]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 3:44 PM 
To: Raynor, Christopher; Clark, Carol 
Subject: RE Holiday Shopping Bylaw 
 
Good Afternoon Christopher, 
 
We’re aware certain that groups have asked to do a deputation on the Holiday Shopping Bylaw 
tomorrow at the York Regional Council meeting. As we have been active on this file and spoken to 
council on this subject in the past, I’d like to ask that we also be allowed to do a deputation on the 
Holiday Shopping Bylaw. 
 
Additionally, I would really appreciate if the Newmarket Chamber of Commerce is allowed to present 
last. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Abdus Samad 
Manager of Government Relations and Policy 
Newmarket Chamber of Commerce 
470 Davis Drive 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 2P3 
T: 905.898.5900 ext. 222 
F: 905.853.7271 
www.newmarketchamber.ca 
www.twitter.com//NMKTChamber 
www.facebook.com/NewmarketChamberofCommerce 
Leading Business. Leading Communities™ 
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